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Our Clients/Claimants: Alexa Hernandez Claudio and Teresa Hernandez-Claudio

Date of Loss: December 15, 2024.

To Whom It May Concern,

Please be advised that this office, represents Alexa Hernandez Claudio and Teresa
Hernandez-Claudio in a motor vehicle accident that occurred on December 15, 2024, on Cascade
Parkway near the Cascade Parkway Shopping Center. At around 6.00pm Clients were stopped at
ared light, when they heard a vehicle behind her rev his engine, adverse vehicle rear-ended her
passenger side rear of vehicle then drove onto the sidewalk, adverse vehicle drove away, officer
was already following it, officer chased it and stopped it. Alexa Hernandez Claudio and Teresa
Hernandez-Claudio suffered bodily injuries as a result of the collision. Their injuries were
proximately caused by the police negligent pursuit of the adverse driver.

A claim for damages associated with our clients’ injuries will be asserted against City of
Portland — Police Department. Please send correspondence related to this matter to the following
address:

ARELLANO LAW FIRM PC
10300 SW Greenburg Rd #490
Portland, OR 97223

We request that you maintain, preserve, and make available all photographic and/or video
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evidence as well as any incident report(s) related this incident. Our office shall consider the

failure to safeguard photographs, videos, or reports related to this incident as spoilation of
evidence.

Sincerely,

A O LAW FIRM PC

Ik@-(Ngo) Arellano, Esq.
Attorney for Alexa Hernandez Claudio and
Teresa Hernandez-Claudio
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City of Portland — Police Department
1111 SW 2nd Ave
Portland, OR 97201

RE: NOTICE OF CLAIM - ORS 30.275

Our Clients/Claimants: Alexa Hernandez Claudio and Teresa Hernandez-Claudio
Date of Loss: December 15, 2024.
To Whom It May Concern,

Please be advised that this office, represents Alexa Hernandez Claudio and Teresa
Hernandez-Claudio in a motor vehicle accident that occurred on December 15, 2024, on Cascade
Parkway near the Cascade Parkway Shopping Center. At around 6.00pm Clients were stopped at
a red light, when they heard a vehicle behind her rev his engine, adverse vehicle rear-ended her
passenger side rear of vehicle then drove onto the sidewalk, adverse vehicle drove away, officer
was already following it, officer chased it and stopped it. Alexa Hernandez Claudio and Teresa
Hernandez-Claudio suffered bodily injuries as a result of the collision. Their injuries were
proximately caused by the police negligent pursuit of the adverse driver.

A claim for damages associated with our clients’ injuries will be asserted against City of
Portland — Police Department. Please send correspondence related to this matter to the following
address:

ARELLANO LAW FIRM PC
10300 SW Greenburg Rd #490
Portland, OR 97223

We request that you maintain, preserve, and make available all photographic and/or video



evidence as well as any incident report(s) related this incident. Our office shall consider the
failure to safeguard photographs, videos, or reports related to this incident as spoilation of
evidence.

Sincerely,

Teresa Hernandez-Claudio



